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April 04, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Michael Johnson 

Emergency Management Coordinator 

Alabama Emergency Management Agency 

Post Office Drawer 2160 

Clanton, Alabama 35046-2160 

 

Reference: Flood Mitigation Plan: Baldwin County 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

This is to confirm that we have completed a Federal review of the draft Baldwin County Flood 

Mitigation Plan for compliance with the Federal hazard mitigation planning requirements 

contained in 44 CFR §78.5, revised as of October 1, 2007.   

 

We have determined that the Baldwin County Flood Mitigation Plan is now compliant with 

Federal requirements, subject to formal community adoption.  Upon submittal of a copy of 

documentation of the adoption resolution(s) to our office, we will issue formal approval of the 

Baldwin County Flood Mitigation Plan.  Please have Baldwin County submit a final copy of 

their Plan, without draft notations and track changes. 

 

If you or the Baldwin County have any questions or need any additional information, please do 

not hesitate to contact Angelika Phillips, of the Hazard Mitigation Assistance Branch, at (770) 

220-8786 or Jessica Gibson, of my staff, at (770) 220-5591. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Kristen M. Martinenza, P.E., CFM 

Branch Chief 

Risk Analysis  

FEMA Region IV 

 

 


